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Alsea, OR 97324 

Office: (541) 487-5645 

Fax: (541) 929-5555 

Budget Committee Openings 

Alsea School District announces two openings on its Budget Committee for a three 
year term expiring 6/30/2028. 

The Budget Committee is an advisory group that provides budget advice and 

direction and examines the District's entire budget for the upcoming year. The 
Budget Committee also approves the Budget Document and forwards it to the School 
Board for adoption by the end of June. The Committee conducts business in evening 
public meetings held in April, May, and June. 

Interested community members who are registered voters living within the district 
boundary may apply. 

If you are interested in being on the Budget Committee, please email Lora Nickle, 
Executive Assistant, at lora.nickle@alsea.kl2.or.us. Applications are due by March 
5th, 2025, to Ms. Nickle. 
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